
After-School Fee Increase and Payments 
Effective January 30, 2017 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
It is the goal of Brevard Academy to offer a highly effective and structured After-School 
Program.  In order to meet these expectations we need to increase our fees. 
 
Effective January 30, 2017, the price for attending after school is as follows: 
 
Fees 
Attend 1 day a week = $15/day 
Attend 2 days a week = $25/week 
Attend 3-5 days a week = $35/week 
 
Multiple Child/Day Discounts 
2 children attend 3-5 days a week = $55/week 
3+ children attend 3-5 days a week = $70/week 
 
Drop In Students 
Students who are not picked up by 3:30 or who are brought back on the bus will be taken to 
After-School until parents arrive.  Parents will be charged $15 for drop in care. 
 
Late Pick-up 
Parents picking up children after 6:00 pm will be charged $1/minute but no more than $30.  
 
Payment 
Payment needs to be made within 5 school days of receiving the invoice.  Students with 
balances greater than $99 will not be able to attend after-school until payment is made.  If you 
need financial assistance, contact the School Director. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you for your support in advance. 
 
Ted Duncan, School Director 
828-885-2665 
tduncan@brevardacademy.school 


